
Please include these comments in the official record for HB 3427! 

Dear Joint Committee on Student Success,  

I am writing in support of House Bill 3427, and the need for stable funding for education in our state. I 

am a parent and school district employee and have been for many years. I am urging you to fully support 

HB 3427 and public education in Oregon.   

The lack of funding affects our schools, our students, and our staff in many ways, too many to list, and 

have been too long-term.  I have hope that we can finally end this cycle of unstable funding in Oregon, 

but we need your help! We can build a world-class education here in Oregon, we just need your 

commitment and support - WE can't do it alone. Show your commitment and pass HB 3427!  

Thank you for your time and hard work!  

Thank you,  

Melissa Larson 

 


